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On Wednesday 18 June 2014 Thundelarra presented to the Australian Copper Conference in 

Brisbane an update on current activities at its 90%-owned Red Bore Project situated adjacent to 

Sandfire Resources’ DeGrussa copper-gold mine, and released a copy of the presentation to the 

market.  The conference organiser, Vertical Events, has now made available a video recording of 

the presentation that will be posted on Thundelarra’s website for viewing on Friday 27 June 2014. 

The presentation lasts 20 minutes.  We believe it will give investors a better understanding of the 

reasons why we consider Red Bore, and Curara Well 5kms to the north, to be among the most 

exciting projects currently being explored in what is unquestionably a highly prospective region of 

Western Australia.  Sandfire is  currently drilling a newly identified geophysical target in similar 

rocks on Talisman’s Homer prospect a few kilometres east of Red Bore, and Resource and 

Investment has announced recent drill hits in similar geological setting at Forrest to the north-west.  

Thundelarra continues to await approval from Western Australia’s Department of Mines and 

Petroleum for the new Program of Work.  This is designed to cover detailed follow-up exploration, 

including further drilling to test for extensions of the mineralisation announced on 16 May 2014 and 

to test other magnetic anomalies identified as further potential feeder pipes / vents. 

Hole RBDD07 in the north-west corner of the tenement was completed at 769m (about 720m 

vertical depth) and a DHEM survey was carried out.  The hole, as expected, encountered no 

significant mineralisation but the information gained on the geology and structural controls will be 

invaluable in improving our understanding of Red Bore.  The interpretation of the geophysical data 

and siting of any follow-up drill holes, if warranted, will await completion of two further holes 

planned at the Red Bore gossan under the existing approved Program of Work.  These will provide 

further geological information and understanding of the geometry, orientation and possible 

extensions of the mineralisation in the feeder pipes / vents recently discovered there.   

Red Bore continues to be Thundelarra’s principal exploration focus in the short term but it is 
important to recognise that the Company still has numerous other step-up drill targets that warrant 
testing as soon as is feasible.  

For shareholders and potential investors who are interested in viewing the full Australian Copper 
Conference presentation, the link to the video is available on the Thundelarra website.  
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